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Welcome back to Crossroads, the City's email newsletter,
which is distributed on a monthly basis to pass on timely
information to Wentzville residents. 

We hope you find Crossroads to be informative, relevant
and useful.



Candidate Filing Opens
Dec. 10

Tree Lighting and Parade
Dec. 1

Small Business Saturday
Nov. 30

Upcoming

Mark your calendars for these
exciting family-friendly events in
Wentzville! Learn more about fun
things to do this fall!

Events

Fun Things To Do!

Holiday Night Lights
Drive-Thru Opens Nov. 29



Do You Know Someone
Making a Difference in
Wentzville? 

Nominations for Wentzville’s Citizen of the Year Award are open! 
The Citizen Recognition Program acknowledges outstanding

individuals and groups that make a significant contribution, a positive
impact or an improvement to the quality of life in our community.

10 Days Left!

NOMINATE A COMMUNITY MEMBER TODAY! NOMINATIONS CLOSE NOV. 25!





Did you know that for every
$100 spent at a local store, an
average of $68 is reinvested
right here in Wentzville? 

Shop Local This
Holiday Season!

This money goes into paving
our roads, employing our
friends and neighbors,
maintaining our schools, 
and ultimately making
Wentzville a great place to
live, work and explore.


